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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099
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TOYOTA Co.
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David
Marshall

Sales &
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1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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 OUR LAST BULLETIN for the summer! 
The bulletin you are holding in your hands will be the last 
one printed for the duration of the summer until 
September.  For many weeks now our Mass attendance 
numbers have been greatly reduced meaning that many of 
our parishioners are elsewhere now that the good weather 
has come along.  So, too, the number of bulletins needed has 
decreased considerably so we will stop publishing as of this 
weekend.  Of course there will still be pulpit announcements 
as well as updates on our parish website. 
We thank the many advertisers that make our bulletin 
possible and I would invite our parishioners to take a quick 
scan of our sponsors on the back of your bulletin to see what 
services they offer and you may need as you support those 
who support us in this parish bulletin.  Blessed summer!  

Fr. Charles 
 

 
What is Totus Tuus? 
Six years ago the Vocations Office of the Archdiocese of 
Toronto adopted a program found in the U.S. called Totus 
Tuus, named so in honour of the motto of St. John Paul II 
which means, “Totally Yours”.  Because our Catholic faith is 
so rich, meaningful and essential to living to the full in 
response to Christ’s revelation, the weeklong program was 
designed to teach children from Grades 1 to 6 level, in a 5-
day program, the fundamentals of practical Catholic faith.  
The program also offers a 5-evening component for older 
youth from Grades 7 to 12 that is geared to their lives and 
ways of learning and expressing their faith. 
I would sum up Totus Tuus as “an experience” because it is 
anything but boring or learning in a classroom style of 
teaching.  The children - even on the first day - learn songs 
they will sing at the daily Mass held each day of the camp 
and parents will often say that their child “came home 
singing” from the days events.  There is much joy and 
laughter seen and heard in the children as they participate 
in games, in prayer and in song, as well as a time each day to 
go outside and run around having fun. 
 
If you know of anyone who would like to experience Totus 
Tuus for five days this summer, go online to our parish 
website www.stleothegreat.ca and download the registration 
form.  Fill it out and drop it off at the parish office during 
business hours or in the mailbox outside the office.   
The evening program for the Gr. 7-12 youth runs from  
Sunday July 17 to Thursday July 21 
and the children’s day program for Gr. 1-6 runs from  
Monday July 18 to Friday July 22. 
Specific information about the low cost and cost benefit to 
families with 2 or more children can be found on the 
website or by calling the parish office. 

“…In Case You Missed It….” 
FROM LAST WEEKS BULLETIN 

“Some Good Questions” 
Last week’s bulletin had two articles: the first addressed the 
question about why we say Jesus rose “again”, examining 
what this means and also why the scriptures say that Mary 
gave birth to her “firstborn Son”.  Does “Firstborn” suggest 
she had other children after Jesus?  I also wrote a brief 
article called “Life: Human vs Gorilla” where I 
reflected on the incident in the Cincinnati zoo of a 4-year-
old boy climbing over a barrier and falling into the gorilla 
enclosure.   I discussed the evident loss of a sense of the life 
of a human being over that of an animal. 
If you missed the article, please just go tour parish website 
at stleothegreat.ca and click on the heading ‘Bulletins’, and 
then on Bulletin June 5, 2016. 
 

Over the past seven years I have either written my own 
bulletin articles or have posted what I would consider good, 
solid Catholic teaching based on the writings of 
contemporary thinkers on a vast assortment of topics, issues 
and stories.  It’s not always easy to know what our 
parishioners are thinking and this is a quiet parish in the 
sense that I don’t receive a great deal of negative or positive 
feedback on my writings.  Just when I think the time has 
come for me to cease posting or composing bulletin articles, 
along comes a parishioner or sometimes even a visitor to 
our parish who tells me that they read my bulletin articles 
each week or download it off of our website, and then I get 
to wondering whether it is serving a useful purpose and 
worth the time it takes to put it together each week for the 
Wednesday noon deadline. 
Just last weekend, an elderly gentleman whom I know well 
stopped as he was going into the church to tell me he loves 
my bulletin articles, and then added, “especially the ones 
about dogs”.  I’d have to admit that I’ve often written about 
my own dogs or submitted articles about their passing or 
poems about the dog that brings a tear of emotion in the 
eyes of those who have known, loved and lost a dog or pet.  
(When it comes to writing articles about dogs, perhaps I 
should have been a Vet and not a priest! ) 
I’ve also received gratitude from parishioners when I’ve 
written about those things in my life that they too have 
known and shared in: the loss of a loved one, the moving 
from house to nursing home of a parent and the “packing up 
of their lives”, or anything that somehow touches on the 
same experiences that all of us have in our lives. 
I don’t consider myself a writer by any means, though I do 
enjoy putting my thoughts to paper or computer screen (and 
imposing them on all our poor parishioners) and in many 
ways the doing so is cathartic in dealing with grief, loss and 
death itself. 
Come mid-September we will resume the printing of our 
bulletin again.  If there are any items you would like to see 
or have any ideas about topics I can write about, please send 
them to the parish through our email address: 
st.leos@bellnet.ca 
and the secretary will forward them to me. 
So, you’ll see me but you won’t read me!  (Fr. Charles) 

 JUNE 12, 2016 
     

 
 

MY DOG LIVES ON THE SOFA 
My dog lives on the sofa. 
That's where he wants to be. 
He likes to sit there night and day 
and watch what's on TV.He surfs the channels 
constantly 
by chewing the remote, 
then watches what he wants to watch; 
I never get a vote. 
He's fond of films with animals. 
He takes in nature shows. 
Whenever cat cartoons come on 
he always watches those. 
He loves the pet commercials too, 
and anything with food. 
Whenever there's a tennis match 
he nearly comes unglued. 
I got him from the dog pound. 
He didn't cost a cent. 
I asked them for a "watch dog," 
but this isn't what I meant. 
(Kenn Nesbitt, from the book The Biggest Burp Ever) 
 
Many years ago when I was just 9 or 10 years old I wrote a 
poem about a fictitious dog named Jack.  It’s funny how 
after all these years I’ve never forgotten it.  For the last 
word to actually fit and rhyme you’ll have to remember 
that when I was a child and growing up our family name 
was always pronounced with its English appearance, not 
the French pronunciation. 
 

I have a dog 
His name is Jack. 
He’s sits in the fog 
On a railroad track. 
 
He watches trains – 
He thinks they’re fun 
If he had any brains 
He’d turn and run. 
 
I’ve had other dogs 
Black and white 
But this one never tries to fight. 
His nose is black and always wet 
What a wonderful dog for Charles Forget! 

MASS INTENTIONS – June 14 – June 19, 2016  
Tues., June 14 – 8:30 am – Int. of Essie Del Azan  Req. Tai Family 
Wed., June 15–7:00 pm–Int of Melinda Higgins Req Barker Family 
Thurs., June 16 – 8:30 am – Aubrey Farrell+   Req. Jane Lacey  
Fri., June 17– 8:30 am – Henry Freve+   Req. Helen Freve 
Sat. June 18– 5:00 pm – Raymond Anderson+ Req Rogers Family 
Sun. June 19 – 9:00 am – Arlene Kennedy+ Req Kennedy Family 
            11:00 am – Corinna McQuat+  Req. LeBlanc Family 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time – June 12 
Working  wonders  for  people  locally  and  around  the 
world...  “You  do  not  have  to  look  far  to  see  the wonders  being 
worked by ShareLife...  in the pews of your parish,  in the homes on  
your  street,  in  your  neighbourhood.”    ShareLife  agencies  provide 
competent, faith‐informed care to those who turn to them for help, 
regardless of  their beliefs or background.    Last  year, over 381,000 
services were provided to over 114,000 people in our Archdiocese in 
more than 20 languages, receiving the compassion, care and respect 
they  rightly  deserve.    In  addition,  countless  others  were  assisted 
through outreach programs around the world.”  

               Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop of Toronto 
 

The Holy Door at Marylake – 
Jubilee Year of Mercy 

December 8, 2015  to November 20, 2016.   Visit us at 13760 Keele 
St., King City, Ontario.   Open from 6 am to 10 pm – 7 days a week.  
“To  pass  through  the  Holy  Door means  to  rediscover  the  infinite 
mercy  of  the  Father  who  welcomes  everyone  and  goes  out 
personally to encounter each of them.”  Pope Francis 
905‐833‐5368     info@augustinians.ca   www.marylake.ca 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time – June 12th 
Jesus  is always  ready  to grant  forgiveness and pardon  to  those 
who sincerely repent.  Are you able to help others to believe and 
return to Jesus with repentant hearts?  If you think God is calling 
you to be a priest, religious or deacon:  contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, 
Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 416‐968‐0997. email 
vocations@archtoronto.org 
 

CWL  Upcoming  Events:    Please  mark  these  dates.  
Bazaar  Meeting  to  plan  this  year’s  Bazaar  will  be  held  on 
Tuesday, June 14 at 7:30 pm.  Please call (905) 620‐0724 for info. 
Strawberry  Festival/Coffee  Sunday/Bake  Sale  will  be  on 
Sunday, June 26 after both masses.  All women of the parish are 
invited  to  the CWL Potluck Supper  to be held on  June 21st at 
6:00  pm  in  the  parish  hall.    Please  call  (905)  620‐0724  to  be 
added to the list. 
 

On Saturday, May 28, nine men were ordained permanent deacons 
for  the Archdiocese of Toronto presided over by Cardinal  Thomas 
Collins, Archbishop of Toronto.  Their life as deacons officially begins 
in St. Paul’s Basilica, but will extend  far beyond  church walls.   The 
assignments  for  these  new  deacons  reflect  the  diverse  ways  the 
Church  is engaged  in society:   serving the poor at St. Francis Table, 
accompanying  the  sick  and  dying  in  hospitals,  and  assisting  those 
with  intellectual  disabilities.    Other  deacons  will  support  former 
prisoners through the Friends of Disma ministry and provide pastoral 
care  to  itinerant  workers  through  the  Apostleship  of  the  Seas.  
Please keep these men in your prayers.  



 ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

2
2
9
 - 1

 OUR LAST BULLETIN for the summer! 
The bulletin you are holding in your hands will be the last 
one printed for the duration of the summer until 
September.  For many weeks now our Mass attendance 
numbers have been greatly reduced meaning that many of 
our parishioners are elsewhere now that the good weather 
has come along.  So, too, the number of bulletins needed has 
decreased considerably so we will stop publishing as of this 
weekend.  Of course there will still be pulpit announcements 
as well as updates on our parish website. 
We thank the many advertisers that make our bulletin 
possible and I would invite our parishioners to take a quick 
scan of our sponsors on the back of your bulletin to see what 
services they offer and you may need as you support those 
who support us in this parish bulletin.  Blessed summer!  

Fr. Charles 
 

 
What is Totus Tuus? 
Six years ago the Vocations Office of the Archdiocese of 
Toronto adopted a program found in the U.S. called Totus 
Tuus, named so in honour of the motto of St. John Paul II 
which means, “Totally Yours”.  Because our Catholic faith is 
so rich, meaningful and essential to living to the full in 
response to Christ’s revelation, the weeklong program was 
designed to teach children from Grades 1 to 6 level, in a 5-
day program, the fundamentals of practical Catholic faith.  
The program also offers a 5-evening component for older 
youth from Grades 7 to 12 that is geared to their lives and 
ways of learning and expressing their faith. 
I would sum up Totus Tuus as “an experience” because it is 
anything but boring or learning in a classroom style of 
teaching.  The children - even on the first day - learn songs 
they will sing at the daily Mass held each day of the camp 
and parents will often say that their child “came home 
singing” from the days events.  There is much joy and 
laughter seen and heard in the children as they participate 
in games, in prayer and in song, as well as a time each day to 
go outside and run around having fun. 
 
If you know of anyone who would like to experience Totus 
Tuus for five days this summer, go online to our parish 
website www.stleothegreat.ca and download the registration 
form.  Fill it out and drop it off at the parish office during 
business hours or in the mailbox outside the office.   
The evening program for the Gr. 7-12 youth runs from  
Sunday July 17 to Thursday July 21 
and the children’s day program for Gr. 1-6 runs from  
Monday July 18 to Friday July 22. 
Specific information about the low cost and cost benefit to 
families with 2 or more children can be found on the 
website or by calling the parish office. 

“…In Case You Missed It….” 
FROM LAST WEEKS BULLETIN 

“Some Good Questions” 
Last week’s bulletin had two articles: the first addressed the 
question about why we say Jesus rose “again”, examining 
what this means and also why the scriptures say that Mary 
gave birth to her “firstborn Son”.  Does “Firstborn” suggest 
she had other children after Jesus?  I also wrote a brief 
article called “Life: Human vs Gorilla” where I 
reflected on the incident in the Cincinnati zoo of a 4-year-
old boy climbing over a barrier and falling into the gorilla 
enclosure.   I discussed the evident loss of a sense of the life 
of a human being over that of an animal. 
If you missed the article, please just go tour parish website 
at stleothegreat.ca and click on the heading ‘Bulletins’, and 
then on Bulletin June 5, 2016. 
 

Over the past seven years I have either written my own 
bulletin articles or have posted what I would consider good, 
solid Catholic teaching based on the writings of 
contemporary thinkers on a vast assortment of topics, issues 
and stories.  It’s not always easy to know what our 
parishioners are thinking and this is a quiet parish in the 
sense that I don’t receive a great deal of negative or positive 
feedback on my writings.  Just when I think the time has 
come for me to cease posting or composing bulletin articles, 
along comes a parishioner or sometimes even a visitor to 
our parish who tells me that they read my bulletin articles 
each week or download it off of our website, and then I get 
to wondering whether it is serving a useful purpose and 
worth the time it takes to put it together each week for the 
Wednesday noon deadline. 
Just last weekend, an elderly gentleman whom I know well 
stopped as he was going into the church to tell me he loves 
my bulletin articles, and then added, “especially the ones 
about dogs”.  I’d have to admit that I’ve often written about 
my own dogs or submitted articles about their passing or 
poems about the dog that brings a tear of emotion in the 
eyes of those who have known, loved and lost a dog or pet.  
(When it comes to writing articles about dogs, perhaps I 
should have been a Vet and not a priest! ) 
I’ve also received gratitude from parishioners when I’ve 
written about those things in my life that they too have 
known and shared in: the loss of a loved one, the moving 
from house to nursing home of a parent and the “packing up 
of their lives”, or anything that somehow touches on the 
same experiences that all of us have in our lives. 
I don’t consider myself a writer by any means, though I do 
enjoy putting my thoughts to paper or computer screen (and 
imposing them on all our poor parishioners) and in many 
ways the doing so is cathartic in dealing with grief, loss and 
death itself. 
Come mid-September we will resume the printing of our 
bulletin again.  If there are any items you would like to see 
or have any ideas about topics I can write about, please send 
them to the parish through our email address: 
st.leos@bellnet.ca 
and the secretary will forward them to me. 
So, you’ll see me but you won’t read me!  (Fr. Charles) 

 JUNE 12, 2016 
     

 
 

MY DOG LIVES ON THE SOFA 
My dog lives on the sofa. 
That's where he wants to be. 
He likes to sit there night and day 
and watch what's on TV.He surfs the channels 
constantly 
by chewing the remote, 
then watches what he wants to watch; 
I never get a vote. 
He's fond of films with animals. 
He takes in nature shows. 
Whenever cat cartoons come on 
he always watches those. 
He loves the pet commercials too, 
and anything with food. 
Whenever there's a tennis match 
he nearly comes unglued. 
I got him from the dog pound. 
He didn't cost a cent. 
I asked them for a "watch dog," 
but this isn't what I meant. 
(Kenn Nesbitt, from the book The Biggest Burp Ever) 
 
Many years ago when I was just 9 or 10 years old I wrote a 
poem about a fictitious dog named Jack.  It’s funny how 
after all these years I’ve never forgotten it.  For the last 
word to actually fit and rhyme you’ll have to remember 
that when I was a child and growing up our family name 
was always pronounced with its English appearance, not 
the French pronunciation. 
 

I have a dog 
His name is Jack. 
He’s sits in the fog 
On a railroad track. 
 
He watches trains – 
He thinks they’re fun 
If he had any brains 
He’d turn and run. 
 
I’ve had other dogs 
Black and white 
But this one never tries to fight. 
His nose is black and always wet 
What a wonderful dog for Charles Forget! 

MASS INTENTIONS – June 14 – June 19, 2016  
Tues., June 14 – 8:30 am – Int. of Essie Del Azan  Req. Tai Family 
Wed., June 15–7:00 pm–Int of Melinda Higgins Req Barker Family 
Thurs., June 16 – 8:30 am – Aubrey Farrell+   Req. Jane Lacey  
Fri., June 17– 8:30 am – Henry Freve+   Req. Helen Freve 
Sat. June 18– 5:00 pm – Raymond Anderson+ Req Rogers Family 
Sun. June 19 – 9:00 am – Arlene Kennedy+ Req Kennedy Family 
            11:00 am – Corinna McQuat+  Req. LeBlanc Family 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time – June 12 
Working  wonders  for  people  locally  and  around  the 
world...  “You  do  not  have  to  look  far  to  see  the wonders  being 
worked by ShareLife...  in the pews of your parish,  in the homes on  
your  street,  in  your  neighbourhood.”    ShareLife  agencies  provide 
competent, faith‐informed care to those who turn to them for help, 
regardless of  their beliefs or background.    Last  year, over 381,000 
services were provided to over 114,000 people in our Archdiocese in 
more than 20 languages, receiving the compassion, care and respect 
they  rightly  deserve.    In  addition,  countless  others  were  assisted 
through outreach programs around the world.”  

               Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop of Toronto 
 

The Holy Door at Marylake – 
Jubilee Year of Mercy 

December 8, 2015  to November 20, 2016.   Visit us at 13760 Keele 
St., King City, Ontario.   Open from 6 am to 10 pm – 7 days a week.  
“To  pass  through  the  Holy  Door means  to  rediscover  the  infinite 
mercy  of  the  Father  who  welcomes  everyone  and  goes  out 
personally to encounter each of them.”  Pope Francis 
905‐833‐5368     info@augustinians.ca   www.marylake.ca 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time – June 12th 
Jesus  is always  ready  to grant  forgiveness and pardon  to  those 
who sincerely repent.  Are you able to help others to believe and 
return to Jesus with repentant hearts?  If you think God is calling 
you to be a priest, religious or deacon:  contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, 
Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 416‐968‐0997. email 
vocations@archtoronto.org 
 

CWL  Upcoming  Events:    Please  mark  these  dates.  
Bazaar  Meeting  to  plan  this  year’s  Bazaar  will  be  held  on 
Tuesday, June 14 at 7:30 pm.  Please call (905) 620‐0724 for info. 
Strawberry  Festival/Coffee  Sunday/Bake  Sale  will  be  on 
Sunday, June 26 after both masses.  All women of the parish are 
invited  to  the CWL Potluck Supper  to be held on  June 21st at 
6:00  pm  in  the  parish  hall.    Please  call  (905)  620‐0724  to  be 
added to the list. 
 

On Saturday, May 28, nine men were ordained permanent deacons 
for  the Archdiocese of Toronto presided over by Cardinal  Thomas 
Collins, Archbishop of Toronto.  Their life as deacons officially begins 
in St. Paul’s Basilica, but will extend  far beyond  church walls.   The 
assignments  for  these  new  deacons  reflect  the  diverse  ways  the 
Church  is engaged  in society:   serving the poor at St. Francis Table, 
accompanying  the  sick  and  dying  in  hospitals,  and  assisting  those 
with  intellectual  disabilities.    Other  deacons  will  support  former 
prisoners through the Friends of Disma ministry and provide pastoral 
care  to  itinerant  workers  through  the  Apostleship  of  the  Seas.  
Please keep these men in your prayers.  
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4
Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com
BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

Brunch/Lunch Sat/Sun
Baptisms, Showers,

Weddings
45 Baldwin St., Brooklin

905-425-9463
www.1847bistro.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

SCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca

Michael Mullin
Assistant General Agent

416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RRIF/TFSAs • Disability Insurance
Protecting Catholic families since 1882.

EatEat
ShopShop

SpendSpend
and Enjoyand Enjoy

LOCALLOCAL
please 

support the
businesses

that support
your parish

St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Donna Shaddick, President
905-620-0724

Jackie McVeigh
905-493-4677




